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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will gradually be replacing the 

current PRIZM® LightTurn® cover design. This change is based on a decision of our connector 

supplier (US Conec). The polyetherimide material with stainless steel filler used in the PRIZM® 

LightTurn® dust cover will be replaced with pre-mixed equivalent polyetherimide with stainless 

steel filler for enhanced ESD protection. The colour will be changed from green to charcoal. 

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stock of the 

current covers is depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


